FIGURE SKATING NEWS - CONTINUED .....

cheer for all the skaters.

Cheryl Prill won the latest, Neatest Patch Of The Week Award - Congratulations Cheryl!

Test Day will take place this coming Sunday March 4th. Commencing at 10 a.m. Parents will be notified if their skater is to try any tests.

RESERVE THE WEEKEND OF MARCH 30TH & 31ST FOR THE CARNIVAL !!!



SPECIAL RECREATION MEMBERSHIP:

We wish to draw to the attention of those affected the following Recreation Membership Policy:

SPECIAL MEMBERSHIP

Any retired persons, senior citizens or widows will be granted free membership in the Terrace Bay Recreation Association if residing in Terrace Bay.

KARATE:

Karate lessons commenced last week and will operate on Monday and Wednesday evenings at 7 p.m. in the large meeting room of the Recreation Centre. To this point, registration has been excellent and we will have a few openings. We are also trying to accommodate shift workers who cannot make it to every session. If further information regarding the lessons and registration is required, contact the Recreation Office at 3542.

BOXING:

Boxing is now operating Tuesday, Thursday and Friday in the large meeting room of the Recreation Centre. For the up to 12 age group, the time is 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. and for 13 years and up, 7:30 p.m. on. We have one small problem and that is that our instructors cannot be at Boxing every night because of shift work or other committments. We are in need of experienced and inexperienced persons to help with this programme. Anyone interested should please contact the Recreation Co-ordinator as soon as possible.

JUNIOR GIRLS GYMNASTICS:

The Junior Girls Gymnastics programme is now into its third week and has a full registration of 35 participants. Just a reminder to the girls taking part that they should be on time for their classes so that there is no hold up in the schedule. BOYS GYMNASTICS:

We are hoping to have all details worked out for the Boys Gymnastics programme this week. As soon as things are finalized, a notice will go in the NEWS for all boys who have registered and any boys who are interested.

JUNIOR ART CLASS:

There has been an indication of interest for a Junior Art class for boys and girls at the elementary school level.

We would like any persons interested to leave their names with the Recreation Office and we shall make formal arrangements to start a class. No previous art training is required. continued page 6 .......



## SATURDAY & SUNDAY

Camprocity a 184 efercion of belong at alagen at as

AITHE





endays reprisary sath

CHINESE STYLE
SWEET & SOUR

SPARERIBS

HELP YOURSELF FROM OUR
SALAD BAR
CHOICE OF POTATO
VEGETABLE
BEVERAGE

\$5.95

FOR RESERVATIONS OR INQUIRIES PHONE 825-3286